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MARK YOUR CALENDAR James Mitchell, from Columbus, GA, will give a demonstration of scrimshaw at the next outing on Oct. 3, to be held at David’s house in Fairburn. This will be very interesting. Don’t miss it!





OLD CLUB KNIVES FOR SALE  A former club member, Jim Wells, is selling his club knives from 1985-1988 for $ 50.00 each. Contact June Hawkins if you would like to purchase any: 770-964-1177.





GREAT NEWS! On July 22, Bill Bradberry celebrated eleven years as a heart transplant recipient.  He told the club that, on the average, the human body begins to reject a transplanted organ at ten years. Bill read a thank you story that he created to put in the donor’s file. 





PROGRAM PRESENTATION In a brief presentation at the July meeting, Rade told the club about “Mokume.” It is Japanese for “wood grain metal;” a fusing of copper, nickel and brass to use on decorative parts of a knife. Rade passed around some for the club to view.





CLUB SCHOLARSHIP July was the second and final month for a scholarship drawing. Bill Bradberry won the drawing. He wants to learn to do scrimshaw. 





SEPTEMBER’S PROGRAM PRESENTATION Mike Mullikin will be attending the Basic Knife Making course at Montgomery College, Troy, NC, at the end of August. He will speak to the club at the meeting in September about his experience and show us his knife.





YOUNG KNIFE MAKER Jerry and Nola Costin’s 14 year old grandson, Brent, hammered out his first knife in March. Wayne Hensley had told him, “When you want to make a real knife, let me know.” Brent took him up on his offer and spent three days recently with Wayne, learning to make his first “real knife.” He made the handle from spalted maple, and Wayne said that he made a very good knife. Good job, Brent!








NEXT MEETING DATES 





Tuesdays,


Aug. 4 and Sept. 1 





















